
 
Dear representative, 
I am in opposition to HB3063. I strongly believe that parents should have a constitutional right to decide  
if their children should be injected with vaccines.  
There are no true studies of safety in the US and yet vaccines are still pushed upon individuals who are 
already medically fragile and who have family history of vaccine injuries while also making it routine for 
children.  
If any movement should be made it should be to prove safety and efficacy, to allow the CDC to be held 
responsible for injuries instead of a third party, to start working on providing clean water to the parts of 
the world where disease is rampant. Then, we could really see effective change and human health 
increase. If our goal is to eradicate disease, maybe we should look at what the disease could do FOR us 
and then make treatment and care more accessible.  
When we eradicate things from our world, we see negatives: animals going extinct have massive 
repercussions on the rest of the food chain; our shortage of bees is creating larger problems and if 
eradicated, we will see a sharp decline in the efficacy of our food sources. Providing efficient treatment 
and clean water contributed to the decline in disease, not injecting people with a mix of “anti-disease”. 
There are even new studies coming out that measles may be an effective way to treat cancer.  
I’m sure you’ve heard it all. I’m sure there are many angles of this that people are presenting, but at the 
end of the day, when faced with a moral decision of forcing anyone to do anything, I’m sure you will 
agree that taking away the right to say “No thank you” goes against our constitutional rights.  
I am against HB3063, and ask that you please vote NO on this bill.  
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


